
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

Federal Firearms Licensing Center  

P.O. Box 309  

Portland, OR 97207  

Dear [Recipient's Name or "To Whom It May Concern"], 

Subject: Appeal for Denial of Federal Firearms License Application 

I am writing to formally appeal the denial of my Federal Firearms License 

(FFL) application, which I submitted on [Date of Application Submission], 

under the application number [Application Number]. I was recently 

notified of the denial on [Date of Denial Notification] due to [specific 

reason for denial, if provided]. 

I respectfully request a reconsideration of my application based on the 

following grounds: 

1. **[Point 1: Provide a clear and concise argument addressing the reason 

for denial. Include any supporting evidence or documentation.]** 

2. **[Point 2: Highlight any additional information or clarifications 

that may support your case.]** 

3. **[Point 3: Offer context about your background or business operations 

that may mitigate concerns related to the denial.]** 

I believe that my application meets all necessary criteria for obtaining 

an FFL, and I am committed to ensuring compliance with all federal and 

state regulations regarding firearms sales and ownership. 

I appreciate your attention to this matter and look forward to your 

prompt response. Please feel free to contact me at [Your Phone Number] or 

[Your Email Address] for any further information or clarification needed. 

Thank you for considering my appeal. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Signature (if sending a hard copy)]  

[Your Printed Name]  

[Your Title/Position, if applicable] 


